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City of Duluth Launches Redesigned Website

[Duluth, MN] The City of Duluth is proud to announce its newly redesigned City website. The new website brings a clean and
consistent look and feel to the City’s web presence and is completely responsive and mobile-friendly, making it available and easy
to use on all devices. The new “I Want To” feature on the homepage offers residents a quick and simple way to access a large
array of City services.

“We have known for some time that our site has been out of date,” said Karla Culhane, Manager of Information Technology. “The
City’s website is critical to ensure the public has access to the information they need in a way that is accessible, mobile-friendly,
and easy to understand. We are proud of this new design, and of the hard work and dedication that our staff has put into this
important project.”

The new site includes several features, such as a City spotlight for upcoming events, job postings, information about current
projects, and an events calendar that will showcase all City of Duluth events.

To view the newly designed site, and for information on resources and services the City provides, please visit: www.duluthmn.gov
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